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Lent Fundraising 

As we come to the end of Lent, we would 

like to say a massive THANK YOU! For all 

your kind and generous donations for 

those in need, both in the local area and 

overseas.  Children have been eggcited to 

buy a raffle ticket for the Easter egg and 

also to bring in their loose change to cover 

the letters. 

School Council 

A representative of our School Council 

attended a Network Schools’ Council 

meeting last Wednesday.  They discussed 

our Healthy School Week and how we 

have improved our attendance in school.  

They made a great contribution and the 

organiser singled their behaviour out as 

being exemplary. 

Living Eggs 

Our egg hatching experience started last 

week! 

We had 10 eggs delivered and 9 chicks 

hatched.   Parents/carers have enjoyed 

sharing this experience with us. 

Easter Mime 
Our Year 2 children performed their 
Easter Mime today in our School Hall with 
their families as the audience.  The 
children really helped everyone to 
prepare for Easter.  The service was 
respectful and prayerful and all present 
were very proud of their performance. 
Their singing was beautiful. 
World Book Day 
Children enjoyed taking part in our World 
Book Day festivities.  They loved spending 
the day in their amazing costumes and 
took part in lots of fun activities.  This is 
an important day in the school year as 
children are able to celebrate the 
importance of books in their lives.  We 
finished the day with a parade and an 
action story! 
 

Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
our recent Book Fair.  This is a great 
opportunity to promote a love of reading 
whilst raising money for extra books for 
school. 
We have raised additional funds for 
school which we couldn’t have done 
without you. 
Attendance 

Our current whole school attendance is 

96.1%.  Thank you for your ongoing 

support and remembering to ‘Come Every 

Day Come Early’. 

Summer Uniform 

KS1 girls summer uniform - Pink and 
white gingham dress, short white socks, 
white/ maroon cardigan, sandals or shoes. 
KS1 boys summer uniform - Short grey 
trousers, white polo shirt, grey socks, 
sandals or shoes. 
Nursery & Reception – Normal uniform 
with the option of maroon shorts weather 
permitting. 
Please note – In the interests of Health & 
Safety no crocs or jellies please 
Twitter 
Please remember to follow us on Twitter- 
@StCeciliasInf 
Easter Holidays 
We finish school for Easter on Friday 23rd 
March at 1:30pm and return on Monday 
9th April. 
Easter Mass 
Details of Easter masses can be found on 

the church website 

www.matthewandcecilia.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

We wish you a Happy and Holy Easter. 

http://www.matthewandcecilia.org.uk/

